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Dates to Remember  

 

 

Last Day of Term 2 

Friday 5th July 

 

First Day Term 3 

Staff – Monday 22nd July 

Students –Tuesday 23rd July 

 

 
 

 
                                                   

 
 
Dear parents, carers, family members and community members, 

It’s time to celebrate! 

High Flyers assemblies is part of the school wide Positive Behaviour 

Engaging Learners (PBEL) program. Congratulations to our Term 2 High 

Flyers!  
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Class: Student name: 

Garraway Ella 

Bembul Shaaun 

Yarra Eric 

Bunya Ariella 

Magura Michelle 

Buru Aman 

Warrigal Evi 

Kurrajong Essar 

Gibba Aiden 

Colo Sascha 
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Clarke Road students are always learning! Being a 

good learner is an important value at Clarke Road 

School. Let’s see what our students are learning 

when they our out in the community. 

 

Students are learning to 

try  new things in 

different environments 

 

Students are learning 

skills for adult life 

 
Students are learning to stay 

together with their group to be safe. 

 

Students are learning 

to use new equipment 

and take turns 

 

Here at Clarke Road we celebrate each students’ learning, including the small steps in learning. We 

recognise and celebrate our High Flyers for growing in one or all of our PBEL areas: 

 
 
 

 

 

 Be a Learner Be Caring Be Safe Be a Friend 
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Each classroom designs their classroom expectations around these areas and then explicitly teaches them, 

through mini-lessons, throughout the term. We would encourage you to use the keyword signs and symbols at 

home. Please ask your classroom teacher for a set of the PBEL flags for use at home. 

 

This common, positive language across environments, helps our children and young people to understand our 

expectations around positive behaviour. Some guiding principles of this program are: 

 Environments can be created to change behaviour. 

 Changing environments requires a change in adult behaviour. 

 Not reacting to an inappropriate behaviour can help reduce the frequency and 

intensity of a behaviour (called planned ignoring).  

 

Within classrooms, learning and positive behaviour are celebrated each session. These mini-celebrations are 

tailored to suit each individual child and young person. For some it may be a quiet moment with a familiar 

teacher, others a chance to choose a favourite activity after some intensive work, a simple smile, high fives, 

stickers, stamps, a trip to the Principal’s office, weekly assemblies are all examples of how students’ learning 

are celebrated at Clarke Road School. 

 

A main part of creating a positive classroom, school or home environment is ensuring that the adults around 

our children are also modelling positive, healthy relationships with our children/young people and each other. 

Tom Brunzell, Berry Street Education Model, points out that “children are a mirror of the adults around 

them”.  

Our Creating a Voice project- The Communication Passport by Ylana Bloom and The Hills School,         

teaches us that-  

 There is an area in our brains known as the “mirror neuron system”, which activates when a person 

acts and when a person observes the action performed by another.  

 Our brain ‘mirrors’ the behaviour of others as though the observer were themselves acting.  

 

Here are 2 slides from our recent parent collaboration day explaining this. 

 
So how do we consistently model positive, healthy relationships? 

Our colleagues from Berry Street Educational Model, remind that by staying 

“PRESENT. CENTRED. GROUNDED” 

for each conversation, within each situation, we are better able to create positive relationships and 

environments. 

 

 



Importance of celebrating for parents, teachers and support staff.  

Another way to create a positive environment both at home and school is to take time to pause and celebrate 

both the small moments and big moments for ourselves as well as for our children/young people. Mindfully 

and consistently celebrating these moments releases our happy hormones called “endorphins”. 

 

As well as celebrating our own 

personal small and big moments, 

when we are a part of a community, 

it is so important to celebrate those 

around us. In particular, those who 

have made significant and positive 

contributions. 

It was a great honour to attend the 

Term 2 2019 Recognition Program 

ceremony, by the Executive Director School Performance, to celebrate 

Clarke Road School’s very own, Kathryn Vaughan. 

 

Kathryn excels, in her role of School Learning Support Officer, supporting the learning needs of our most 

unique learners and staff, particularly beginning teachers and those new to Clarke Road School. The respect, 

dignity and integrity she shows ensures that she has been a strong and positive contributor to the Clarke Road 

School environment over several years. Well done Kathryn- we are all so proud of you!  

 

It must be Clarke Road School’s opportunity to shine. At the 60th celebration of the Kuring-Gai Rotary club. 

Joy Newling, the incredibly valued President, recognised our very own Dianne Robertson. Diane Robertson 

received the very prestigious Paul Harris Fellow, in recognition for her outstanding contribution over many, 

many years to improving the lives of those around her. For ensuring that our students and those adults, who 

teach, parent and support them, are empowered and flourish! Thank you Di for all that you do! A well-

deserved award. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                              

 

Enjoy the Semester 1 reports. Thank you to all the staff for 

designing and delivering deeply personalised learning 

programs each day. And for capturing this learning within 

the reports.  During these the July holidays, how many 

times will you pause and celebrate those small and big 

moments? 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful two weeks. School returns for 

students on Tuesday, 23 July. 

Yours warmly 

Kavi Razzaghi-Pour 

Mark Anderson, Director of 

Educational Leadership, presenting 

Kathryn with her award. 

More to celebrate… 
Aimee (from Yarra class) represented 

Australia in the Grand Finals of the recent 

“World Eight Ball Pool Championships”, in 

England. We were the runner-ups! Fabulous 

Aimee!  
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